6/15/22, 9:28 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Re: Follow up
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Re: Follow up
1 message
PR-Princess Resuma <prprincessresuma@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 5:32 PM

To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Regarding po sa documents, Pwde po ako mag send ng copy ng documents na meron po kami.
Alam po kasi namin last January po na forward po yung recommendation/conclusion po sa region.

Thank you po and God bless us all

-Princess Resuma

On Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 4:07 PM PR-Princess Resuma <prprincessresuma@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you for your assistance.

On Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 1:22 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to Licenses, Patents and Deeds Division for review and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them to their email address at: denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com
Kindly note the Document Number.: P-2022-80853

Thank you and keep safe.

ROBERT T. PANTI
Database Management Officer
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Tue, Jun 14, 2022 at 11:55 AM DENR-NCR ORED <denrncrored@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam:

May we respectfully refer to your Office the herein request/inquiry regarding the report on the adjoining
Lot 1, MSA (IV-A-10) 1765-D located in
Brgy. Matahimik, Puerto Princesa, Palawan for your information and appropriate action.

Directly reply to their concern copy furnished this office. Kindly acknowledge upon receipt.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

https://mail.g oogle.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all &permthid=thread-f%3A1735580924721641112%7Cmsg-f%3A17356021048654314538&si...  1/2


mailto:prprincessresuma@gmail.com
mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
mailto:denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com
mailto:denrncrored@gmail.com

6/15/22, 9:28 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Re: Follow up

---------- Forwarded message -———-----

From: PR-Princess Resuma <prprincessresuma@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Jun 9, 2022 at 11:39 PM

Subject: Follow up

To: <denrncrored@gmail.com>

Good evening po, Hello Ma’am sorry for the message regarding po sana ito sa result ng documentation and report
about po dito sa sa Palawan that ADJOINING LOT 1, MSA (IV-A-10) 1764-D
LOCATED IN BGY. MATAHIMIK, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY

Property po kasi nang nanay nayan ko po mejo may edad na po kaya nag baka sakali po ako mag direct po
sainyo.

Maraming salamat po and GOD bless us all

Office of the Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources -
National Capital Region

National Ecology Center, East Ave.,

Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines

Telefax: 8876-1484 loc. 2200

Virus-free. www.avast.com

https://mail.g oogle.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all &permthid=thread-f%3A1735580924721641112%7Cmsg-f%3A17356021048654314538&si...  2/2


mailto:prprincessresuma@gmail.com
mailto:denrncrored@gmail.com
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=webmail

